

Together we Nurture, Inspire and Achieve

Blair Avenue Ingleby Barwick TS17 5BL; Telephone number 01642 754658 Email: mytonpark@mytonpark.org.uk Web: www.mytonpark.org.uk Head Teacher – Mrs Alison Morgan

15th February 2024

Dear Parent/Carer

Reading

World Book Day

As part of our passion to promote reading in school, we will be celebrating **WORLD BOOK DAY** on Thursday 7th March. On this special day, your child can come to school dressed as a favourite character from any book. There will be a prize for each class for the winning costume.

Furthermore, we'd like your child to 'get caught reading!'

What does this involve? We would like you to take a photo of your child reading – preferably in an unusual place e.g. a wardrobe, under the bed, in the car boot. You could also take your reading outside, e.g. on a playground slide or at the beach. Be as creative as you like!

Please submit all photos via SeeSaw by Monday 4th March to allow us enough time to collate them and choose a winner. Some of the most imaginative photos will be used for a display in school: we will seek your consent to do this at a later date.

Book Fair

We are pleased to say that the Scholastic book fair will be back for World Book Day. Children will be given the opportunity to browse books in school time and complete a wish list. Should you wish to make a purchase, please pay online through the Scholastic website and return the order slip to school so that it can be processed.

Reading Pavilion

In order to raise funds to add some extra outdoor cushions and decorations to our reading pavilion, we will be having a non-uniform day on Thursday 28th March for a £1 contribution. There is no theme for the day, but children should come to school dressed in clothes that are warm and comfortable.

Book Donations

In line with our constant efforts to keep our school library up to date, I would also like to take this opportunity to ask for any donations of books you feel the children of Myton Park would enjoy. This may be because your child has outgrown them or does not read them anymore. These can be brought into school after half term. Any donations will be gratefully received.

And finally,

Reading Breakfast

In place of our 'Reading Breakfast' this year, we will be hosting a reading event during Summer Term. Please keep an eye out for further information.

Yours sincerely

Harrison

Caitlin Harrison English Lead















